
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Haley Mottel (HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov) <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/3/2014 8:18:59 PM
Subject: FW: Requested information

Attachments: 14_Haley_letter.doc
14 MIGC Bulletpoints(3).docx

From: ryclry@aol.com [mailto:ryclry@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2014 11:04 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Fwd: Requested information

-----Original Message-----
From: Chief Knight <chiefknight@migcfd.org>
To: richly <ryclry@aol.com>
Sent: Tue, Jun 3, 2014 10:09 am
Subject: Requested information

Senator,
I hope this is what you were looking for. Please feel free to change anything that you think may help. 
Thank you for all you have done in this matter.

Norman L. Knight, Jr.
Fire Chief
Murrells Inlet-Garden City Fire District
Post Office Box 648
Murrells Inlet, South Carolina 29576
(843) 651.5143
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